
Dear Ryan School Families, 
 I hope that everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving! On to the Holiday Season! 
 
PAC IMPORTANT DATES 

• Tuesday November 27 - Pushcart Dine Out Present flyer or mention the Ryan School Dine out for the school to 
receive credit  

• On Going - Anton's Coats for Kids through Jan 1, 2019 (Bin is located in the Ryan School lobby) 
• Thursday December 6 - Early Release (11:10am) 

 
*If you no longer have a student at the school and would like to be removed from the list please send- REMOVE 
ME 
  
   ANTON'S COATS FOR KIDS COAT DRIVE - 
   The coat collection this year will run from November through the first of January. The bin will be located in the Ryan 
School lobby. All sizes of gently used coats are     welcomed     (adult, child, baby). No rips, missing buttons, broken 
zippers, or permanent stains. Anton's will clean your coat and then distribute it through human service   providers. Thank 
you! 
 

 BOX TOPS - On Going - We are collecting now through March 2019. Students Earn an extra 
recess!! 
HOW IT WORKS: 
1.   Collect Box Tops 
2.   Parents/ Guardians- Send To School With Below Slip (Can Send Many Times and You Can Also Send Without Slip 
Below!!) 
3.   Students- Bring To Office And Put In Bin Marked Box Tops 
4.   PAC Will Transfer to Containers In Cafeteria 
Questions?? Email: ryanschoolpac@gmail.com 
 

RECYCLE THAT 
Donate your unwanted books and clothing now in our purple and yellow bin at school! The bin will accept books, DVDs, 
used clothing in any condition, linens and clothing accessories. Good condition items are re-purposed and resold, lesser 
condition items are turned into industrial rags and filling material. Please no encyclopedias or college text books. Lets 
earn money for our school and keep these items out of landfills! 
  
Recycle That Bins/ YELLOW and PURPLE  bins  –UPDATE Did you know that you can donate ripped, stained and worn 
out linens and clothing in our bins? Grab all of those socks with holes and put them in a bag and place them in the 
YELLOW AND PURPLE bins at school. The fabric is shredded and made into industrial rags, and our schools get the 
money! 
 
PAPER RETRIEVER                                                                                  
 The Ryan School has two Paper Retriever bins.  Bring your newspapers, office paper and catalogs to 
be recycled. We receive money for this paper and the proceeds go directly to the Ryan School arts 
and enrichment programming.  Please no phone books. UPDATE: As you may have noticed the 
retriever bins are FULL. Please abstain from adding to them at this time. We have 
requested a pick up but the Retriever Program has informed us they have truck issues 
causing great difficulty in providing servicing. They are working to resolve as quick as 
possible. We are on the list. Thank you for your patience. 
  
AMAZON                                                                                                                                                                
Amazon has a shopping program that benefits non-profits and the Ryan School PAC is now registered. It's called Amazon 
Smile and will donate 0.5% of the purchase price of eligible products to our PAC. If you shop on Amazon.com, go 
to smile.amazon.com to designate the "John Ryan School PAC" as your school. Another great way to earn FREE money 
for our school and kids. 
This Cyber Monday, do your regular Amazon shopping at smile.amazon.com/ch/26-3622406and AmazonSmile 
donates to John Ryan School Pac.   

mailto:ryanschoolpac@gmail.com
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Famazon.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7C30202f33c0f944087c0c08d653c2950e%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636788493313610569&sdata=n7wNgxqixh8dqjslfW2xp4Utl7obdEHQtASr%2BklBZy0%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7C30202f33c0f944087c0c08d653c2950e%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636788493313610569&sdata=1yodnoCitRqiyu02VO%2FithHPiFjUZFrHoX22qe%2F5EhE%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fgp%2Ff.html%3FC%3D3430T0KNPXSGZ%26K%3D3SFF4NWJEC2W8%26M%3Durn%3Artn%3Amsg%3A20181126132935f698c2b6bf3e4e938cb9368873c0p0na%26R%3D1KWYN1MPH25ES%26T%3DC%26U%3Dhttp%253A%252F%252Fsmile.amazon.com%252Fch%252F26-3622406%26H%3D8AMLJFAFSI6A2DIMN1FLR1UENAIA&data=02%7C01%7C%7C30202f33c0f944087c0c08d653c2950e%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636788493313610569&sdata=hVukr1Tn%2F3r2DQlQlxB1C25WTBDxxbllq8d31tSLulU%3D&reserved=0


 
STOP AND SHOP A+  

Join the Stop and Shop A+ Program and earn money for our schools! Register your Stop and Shop card and designate 
two schools of your choice- Dewing, North, Ryan- and every dollar you spend earns points for us to get money. Sign up 
your family members and co-workers. It costs nothing and does not affect gas rewards. Even if you stop in once and a 
while, your purchase helps us. We have earned at least $1,000 per school per year with this program! 

Out of state relatives who have Giant Supermarkets can also support our schools! Sign them up! Customers register their 
Stop & Shop Card beginning August 3, 2018 our school gets CASH! www.stopandshop.com/scho ol-rewards  If you need 
assistance, Call Customer Care at 877-366-2668 OPTION #1  Ryan School:4003 (Ryan School YTD Totals update: 
$97.38) 

 
Thanks, 
  
Christine Paquette & Erin Claycomb 
Ryan PAC 
 
This email is being sent to you from the the Ryan School PAC.  Your email will only be used for this purpose. 
If you would like to be removed from this email please let us know. 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stopandshop.com%2Fschool-rewards&data=02%7C01%7C%7C30202f33c0f944087c0c08d653c2950e%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636788493313610569&sdata=Pjy%2F4oTO%2F0HJdP0b8vpYxXFXH%2FcQzH0sJ4%2FAQZWR1BE%3D&reserved=0


December 20182018
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

2 3

AniManga Club:
Paper Tree

Folding: Grades 6-12
2-3 pm

Friendly Little Room

Festival of Trees Gala
Night

Open to All
6-8:30 pm

Closed for
Christmas Day

Rainbow Club:
Grades 6-12
5:30-7 pm
Friendly Little Room

4 5 6 7 8

9 10 11 12 13 14 15

16 17 18 19 20 21 22

23 24 25 26 27 28 29

30 31

Close at 1 pm
for Christmas Eve

and New Year's
Eve

Expressive Writing
Workshop: Gr 6-12
5:30-6:30 pm
Friendly Little Room

Digital Animation:
Grades 6-8
3:30-5:30 pm
Meeting Room Teen Cosplay 101

with Mink the
Satyr: Grades 6-12
5:30-7 pm
Meeting Room

Slime Making:
Grades 6-12
2-3 pm
Friendly Little Room

Musical Bingo:
Grades 6-12
3-4 pm
Meeting Room

Tough Topics: voting
Rights: Grades 6-12
5:30-6:30 pm
Friendly Little Room

Jackbox Games:
Grades 6-12
6:30-7:30 pm
Friendly Little Room
Games Rated 14+

Holiday Nail Art:
Grades 6-12
3-4 pm
Teen Space

Queen Sing Along:
Grades 6 through
College Seniors
2:30-4 pm
Meeting Room

Library Open
1-5 pm

Library
Open 1-5 pm

Library
Open 1-5 pm

Library
Open 1-5 pm

Library
Open 1-5 pm

Library Open
9 am - 5 pm

Library Open
9 am - 5 pm



Tewksbury John F. Ryan Elementary 

Dine-Out Nights 

 

 

 

 
1777 Main Street  

Tewksbury, MA 01876  
Tel: 978-851-7319 

 

 
November 27th 

4-8pm 
Dine-In and Take-Out 

Orders 
 

 

15% of your total purchase will be donated 
to the Ryan School PAC!! 

 

TPS Wellness Committee promotes healthy dining options. 
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